

TRAC Series Bulletin 2023-02

Subject: Physician's Stamp on Physical Examination Form

Issue Date: April 19, 2023

Effective Date: Immediately

The Physical Examination Form for the ARMS Competition License indicates the need for a Physican's Stamp (Page 3 of 3, Top Right). It has come to the attention of ARMS that some physicians no longer possess an official stamp.

When using this form, if possible, please have the examining physician/clinic stamp the form. If this is not possible, please make sure both the physician's name and the clinic's name in section 4 are clearly legible so the information can be easily cross-referenced with the provincial doctor registry. In lieu of the stamp, have the physician clearly print their license number in the stamp field.

Please contact the Registrar James Partridge at registrar@armsinc.ca for any other licensing paperwork questions. All other questions should be directed to race@armsinc.ca for rules and regulations, or to your club representative on the ARMS Race Committee.